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You don't often get email from 

To whom it may concern, 

Re: Local plan modifications - inconsistency in treatment of the Western Link 

MM005 para 4.2.22 ... 'the Western Link and motorway junction improvements' ... 'the 
Western Link and' should be struck through for removal. 

This would then be consistent with similar statements in MM002 para 3.3.26 and MM007 
para 5.1.19 where the unreliable prospect of Western Link delivery has been reflected in 
the modifications by removal / strikethrough of 'Western Link'. 

Best regards, 

John Lydon 




